From: Kenneth Carey [mailto:mayorcarey@cumberlandcountytn.gov]

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 8:20 AM

To: 'David Rutherford'

Subject: RE: building inspection program

David,

I would appreciate you granting the 1 month extension, we do have a meeting Monday night but the item is not on the agenda, however it could be brought up under Old Business if the Commission so desires. I also have been asked to look at the costs associated with the County creating a Building Codes department at some point in the future in order for discussion at some point in the future. Sincerely,

Kenneth Carey, Jr.

Kenneth Carey, Jr. Cumberland County Mayor Two North Main, Suite 203 Crossville, Tn. 38555 931 – 484 - 6165